6:30PM May 09, 2018
South Pymatuning Township Regular Meeting

The Regular Meeting of South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was
held May 09, 2018 at 6:30PM in the municipal building with Chairperson Bill
Klumph, and Supervisor’s Rose Lyons and Michaelene Harris.

The meeting was opened with the pledge to the flag.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to approve
the minutes of the April 11, 2018 regular Meeting. Motion passed unanimously.

Public Comments:

Kurt Toth said 206 Buckeye Dr. fas some major watev issues 100yards west. He
advised the supervisors it needs ditched. The pipe is out of the ground. He asked
about the water meter [ine at one of his residences and would (ike it fixed. Toth
said a_public works employee with 20 yrs. experience should know what to do.
Toth said theve are a (ot of potholes on Orangeville Rd. He said the berm is
deteriorated and needs fixed.

Dennis Sump complimented the supervisors for doing the ditching on
Tamarack Dy. He asked who fixed the water issue in front of Allshouse. He also
thanked the supervisors for the repairs to the blinker lights on Buckeye Dr.
Sump asked what roads would be done this year. Ktumph said Darien and
Barry would be done along with a ¥% mile of Shadow Dr. He asked about
signage replacement in the township. Sump asked about summer help and
Kbumph said we are waiting to hear from our solicitor.

Chuck Vranich asked if the supervisors heard anything from the Dairy.

Don Morrow asked if anyone notified Penn Dot about the pot holes on Saranac
Dr. between Powers Ave. Lyons said she has several times.

Police & TFire reports were read.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to approve
the bills in the amount of $98,811.17 and payroll in the amount of $31,983.34.
Motion passed unanimousty.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to approve
the subdivision for Paul XK. Schneider. Motion passed unanimousty.




After the opening of the bids for the 2018 voad project of Shadow Dr. a motion
was made by Bill Ktumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to award the bid to
Sharon Paving in the amount of $ 42,570.00. Motion passed unanimously.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to adjourn the
meeting. Motion passed unanimously. The meeting ended at 6:53PM.

Rose Lyons

Secretary




